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Telephone: 202-741-5770 

Fax: 202-741-5769 

Toll-free: 1-877-684-6448 

Please note that using OGIS services does not affect the timing of filing an appeal with the 

Department’s FOIA & Privacy Act Appeals Officer.   

Contact information for the Department’s FOIA Public Liaison, whom you may also seek dispute 

resolution services from, is available at https://www.doi.gov/foia/foiacenters. 

Conclusion 

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and national 

security records from the requirements of FOIA.  See 5 U.S.C. 552(c).  This response is limited to 

those records that are subject to the requirements of FOIA.  This is a standard notification that is given 

to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded records do, or do not, exist. 

This is our only and final response and closes your request FWS-2020-00266.  If you have any 

questions about our response to your request, you may contact Cathy Willis or Barbara Beckett, by 

email at fwhq_foia@fws.gov, or by mail at U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service; ATTN: Barbara Beckett; 

5275 Leesburg Pike; MS: IRTM; Falls Church, VA 22041. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  Cathy Willis    

      FWS FOIA Officer 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

Cathy 

Willis

Digitally signed 

by Cathy Willis 

Date: 2020.05.19 

12:12:23 -06'00'


